Rochester AIS report for AWSC August 20, 2011

The Tureen Supper was held in May and was very successful. Plans are now underway for workshop on
service to be held this fall.

In our Book Depot, the proposal was made to use USPS priority mail and offer prepaid shipping to any
group that wants it. This would benefit those groups that are a distance from Rochester and would be
quicker and cheaper than ordering from World Service. We have a well-stocked Literature Distribution

Center.

We are still looking for more volunteers for public outreach projects.
Finally, the revised Charter and By-laws will be voted on in September.
Respectively in service,

Carolyn H.



